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Council Consideration of Mayor Liccardo's Letter to the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC).
(Khamis/Rocha)
That the Rules Committee bring Mayor Liccardo’s letter of May 21, 2018 addressed to the CPUC (Attachment
A) before the full City Council on June 5, 2018 for the purposes of taking a support position for his request that
the CPUC review the proposed San Jose Water Company (SJWC) - Connecticut Water Service Company
Merger. Expedited consideration is requested due to the time sensitivity of this matter.
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